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PARISH INFORMATION - INFORMACIÓN PARROQU IAL  

Engaged couples must make  

arrangements at least six months prior 

to the date of marriage.  All are  

required to participate in a marriage 

preparation program.  Please call the 

office to make an appointment. 
 

La pareja interesada en celebrar el  

Sacramento del Matrimonio, necesita 

realizar un curso de preparaci·n; por  

tal motivo debe contactarse con el  

Sacerdote por lo menos 6 meses antes 

de la fecha de su matrimonio. Todos 

est§n llamados a participar de la  

formaci·n matrimonial (pre-cana o 

convalidaci·n). Por favor llamar a la 

Oficina Parroquial. 

Baptism is ordinarily celebrated  

within a faith community.  Please call 

the office to register for a preparation 

class and to arrange for a time for the 

celebration.    

Las charlas pre-bautismales se  

ofrecen el tercer s§bado de cada mes.  

Si desea bautizar a su ni¶o entre las 

edades de reci®n nacido a 7 a¶os  

pueden llamar a la oficina Parroquial 

de lunes a viernes y contactarse con 

Cristina Orellana al 703-430-0811. 

 

Groups 
 

Rosary 
In English ï Wednesday at 7:30 p.m. in 

the Chapel.  For more information, call 

Diane Kilkeary at 703-430-6228. 

In Vietnamese - Saturday at 9:30 a.m. in 

the Chapel.  For more information, call 

Hoa Ngo at 703-430-7461.  

En Espa¶ol - Todos los viernes en la 

Capilla de Nuestra Se¶ora de  

Guadalupe a las 8:00 p.m. Para m§s  

informaci·n comunicarse con Wilfredo 

Duran 703-732-9492.  
 

Seniors 
The CTR Senior Group meets Fridays at 

11:30 a.m. in the Library for ñBring Your 

Lunchò meetings or at a local restaurant 

on the second Friday of the month.  

Parishioners 55+ are invited to join.  For 

more information, call Claude Gianino  

at 703-858-0641. 
 

Knights of Columbus  
Are you interested in joining the K of C 

ñChrist the Redeemer Council #16234ò 

here at our parish?   For more  

information, please contact Everett Barnes 

at evbarnes@aol.com. 
 

Altar Servers 
Any boy or girl 4th grade and up that is 

interested in serving, please call Gail 

Dowling 703-421-7499. 

Confessions are heard on Saturdays from 

4:00-5:00 p.m. in the Guadalupe Chapel. 

El Sacramento de Reconciliaci·n se 

celebra todos los s§bados de 4:00 p.m.  

a 5:00 p.m. en la Capilla de Guadalupe. 

àSE MOLESTA POR LA BEBIDA 

DE OTRA PERSONA? 

Si alguien allegado a usted: familiar, 

amigo, compa¶ero de trabajo o vecino, 

tiene o ha tenido problemas con la  

bebida, visite un grupo de AL-ANON y 

Alateen encontrara respuestas, apoyo y 

ayuda.   Respetamos su anonimato.  

Reuniones en las Iglesia: Cristo 

Redentor Jueves 8:00-9:30 p.m. 

 

 

 
We welcome you to our Parish Commu-

nity and invite you to call or register in 

person at the Parish Office.  Registra-

tion forms are also available on our 

website at www.ctrcc.org. 
 

Todos los feligreses est§n invitados a 

registrarse en la parroquia.  Para regis-

trarse pueden llamar a la oficina parro-

quial o visitarnos. 

Interested in becoming Catholic or 

have an unbaptized child 8 or older?  

If so, please call the Parish Office and 

speak to Jay Cuasay. 

 

 
 

Para obtener informaci·n sobre la 

preparaci·n en espa¶ol de los tres 

sacramentos de iniciaci·n (bautismo, 

confirmaci·n, primera comuni·n) · 

informaci·n sobre el sacramento de la 

confirmaci·n para adultos; 

comunicarse con Amelia Silva, 

directora 703-430-0811. 

Contact the Parish for  Communion 

calls to shut-ins, sick, hospitalized and 

in cases of serious illness or death. 

Por favor llamar a la Oficina  

Parroquial para solicitar la  

suministraci·n de los Sacramentos  

de Confesi·n o Unci·n de Enfermos, 

ya sea en la casa u hospital. 

MISAS MEMORIALES 
La santa misa se puede celebrar en 

caso de muerte.  Para arreglar una 

misa funeral pueden llamar a la 

oficina parroquial. Intenciones 

comunitarias tienen que llegar 15 

minutos antes de la misa.  
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BULLETIN DEADLINE   
The bulletin deadline is Thursday prior to 

the week (10 days before) you wish to 

have your announcement in the bulletin.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

MORNING MASS  

WEATHER CANCELLATIONS 

Christ the Redeemer will follow the Federal 

Government weather closings and delays 

for weekday and Saturday morning Masses.  

When the Federal Government closes or 

has a delayed opening, morning Mass is 

cancelled.  In order to avoid risking your 

personal safety, please use wise discretion 

when travelling in severe weather.   7 CAR WASH 

As you get your car washed, help the 

poor and needy.  We receive 10% of 

what CTR parishioners pay.  As you 

pay at the carwash, sign the book so we 

receive their donation.   

mailto:evbarnes@aol.com


 

 

READINGS AND 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Monday, June 5 

Tobit 1:3; 2:1-8 ǒ Mark 12:1-12 

8:00 a.m. ǒ Spec. Int. for  

Maria Doan Thi Ty 
  

 Tuesday, June 6 

Tobit 2:9-14 ǒ Mark 12:13-17 

8:00 a.m. À Olufehintola Ogedegbe 
 

Wednesday, June 7 

Tobit 3:1-11, 16-17 ǒ Mark 12:18-27 

8:00 a.m. À Benjamin Ogedegbe 
 

Thursday, June 8 

Tobit 6:10-11; 7:1, 9-17; 8:4-9 

Mark 12:28-34 

8:00 a.m. ǒ Spec. Int. of Joyce Shangle 
 

Friday, June 9 

Tobit 11:5-17 ǒ Mark 12:35-37 

8:00 a.m. À Jennifer Corrado 
 

Saturday, June 10 

Tobit 12:1, 5-15, 20 ǒ Mark 12:38-44 

9:00 a.m. ǒ Spec. Int. for  

Maria Chanh T. Nguyen  

5:30 p.m. À Michele Patterson 
 

Sunday, June 11 

Exodus 34:4-6, 8-9 ǒ Daniel 3:52-55 

John 3:16-18 

8:00 a.m. À Elena Gonzalez Aguilar 

10:00 a.m. À Betty Schmude 

5:30 p.m. ǒ Parishioners 
 

 

CTRôs Summer Choir 

is Calling All Singers 

and Musicians! 
 

June 11- August 20 
Warm-Up: 9:30 am    

Mass: 10:00 am 
 

All are invited to come  

ñtry outò singing in choir!  

No experience needed!  

No Thursday rehearsals! Come 

experience the joy of singing in 

a choir community on Sunday 

mornings. 
 

Claire Schweppe, Music Director 

Claire.caruso@ctrcc.org;  

703-430-0811 Ext. 123 

 
 

 

AVAILABLE SERVICES 

FOR THE  

HEARING IMPAIRED 
 A sign language 

 interpreter is available on 

 the  2nd and 4th Sundays  of 

the month at  the  5:30 p.m. Mass.  

Along with the Masses, our parish has 

induction loop and receiver systems 

for the hard of hearing.  The devices 

are located in the Usher Room. 

 Join the many 

 parishioners 

 who have 

 already enrolled 

in Faith Direct for automated giving to 

the Parish.  Faith Direct is secure and 

convenient, and will provide you with 

an offertory card to place in the basket 

during the collections.  Sign up today 

by contacting Faith Direct at  866-507-

8757or go to www.faithdirect.net.  Our 

parish code is VA313.   
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 Our parish has subscribed to a Dynamic new online platform 

 called FORMED. Every parishioner will have 24/7 access to 

 the best Catholic content on any device, including your 

 computer, smartphone and tablet with internet access. With 

FORMED youôll find video programs that explain the Catholic faith, explore the 

deepest meaning of marriage, receive Bible studies on a variety of topics and 

includes inspiring audio talks. It truly is the Catholic faith - on demand. 

Hereôs how easy it is to get FORMED:  Go to www.FORMED.org. 

You should see the registration box for parishioners.  

Type in the parish code: 7FZYKN 

Now set up a username and a password. 

Now you are all set to use all the great programs on FORMED.org anytime. 

A GIFT   

FOR YOU  

FORMED  

 

We pray for those who are ill . . .   

 Nancy Carver, Virginia Anderson, Jojo Inventor,  

 Julie Ware, Carrie Mroczkowski, Martha Maynard,  

 Josh Moran, Mary Sellers, Joseph Jakabfy, Rose Jakabfy, 

 Dick Schaub, Paul Hinz, Kathryn Karwaki,  

 Larry Lapham, Matthew Salazar, Sergio Morataya, 

 Josephine Mahoney, Arthur McCarthy, Celeste Acolino, 

 Dennis Gautreau, Jesse Michl, Ramon Bossio,  

 Billie Gore, Rosemary Johnson and Bruce Lindgren 
 

 

We pray for those who have died  . . .   

   Jean Koppinger 

 

 

DIOCESAN MULTICULTURAL MASS & FAIR 

SATURDAY, JUNE 24  
 

Join Bishop Michael F. Burbidge in worship and celebration. All are welcome to 

share the experience of our one Catholic faith, united in Christ, through the 

diversity of our local diocesan Catholic cultures at Queen of Apostles Church,  

4401 Sano Street, Alexandria. Mass is at 5:00 p.m. with a reception and cultural fair 

to follow. All are welcome. 

Sing and Rejoice! 
 

Calling all children in Grades K-6 

for CTRôs Third Annual Childrenôs 

Choir Retreat! 

Friday June 23   9am-Noon 

Saturday June 24   9am-Noon 

Sunday June 25   4pm-7:00 pm 
 

Retreat will conclude with the 

children singing at the 5:30 p.m. 

Sunday Mass. 

 

áLlamando a todos los ni¶os en los 

Grados K-6 para el Tercer Retiro 

Anual del Coro de Ni¶os en Cristo 

Redentor!  
 

Viernes  23 de junio   9 am-Noon 

S§bado  24 de junio   9 am-Noon 

Domingo 25 de junio   4pm-7pm 

%Ì retiro concluir§ con los ni¶os 
cantando en la Misa de las 5:30 p.m.  

en ingles. 

mailto:Claire.caruso@ctrcc.org
http://cts.vresp.com/c/?1FaithDirect/4d2ffade59/4f3f8fa1cc/2f174ea3b4/utm_content=dmata2%40aol.com&utm_source=VerticalResponse&utm_medium=Email&utm_term=www%2Efaithdirect%2Enet&utm_campaign=Monthly%20Parish%20Newsletter


 

OFFERTORY TOTALS 

Thank you! 
 

Sunday 

$14,951.50 

 

 

Catholic Communications 

$4,674.00 
 

 

One collection next weekend. 

�����������%�L�V�K�R�S�·�V���/�H�Q�W�H�Q���$�S�S�H�D�O 
Offering hands to serve and hearts to love. 

 

The Diocese of Arlington is a vibrant diocese and we have been truly blessed.  Yet, 

with this blessing comes increased spiritual and pastoral needs and an even greater 

obligation to help the many people in our midst who require our assistance and 

support.  We are asking all families in our parish to support the Bishopôs Lenten 

Appeal (BLA) to the fullest extent that they are able.   

Thank you for helping us share the Joy of the Gospel through your support!  To 

date, we have reached 92% of our goal of $159,000.00.   Parishioners have pledged 

over $146,700.00  to the Appeal.   

PRAYER VIGIL FOR PEACE, LIFE AND JUSTICE 

Please join us next Sat., June 10, for our monthly parish prayer vigil for peace, life and 

justice, as we pray for the Holy Fatherôs prayer intention for June, ñThat national 

leaders may firmly commit themselves to ending the arms trade, which victimizes so 

many innocent people.ò  The vigil is from 4:30-5:15 p.m. in the church near the music 

area.  We pray the Scriptural Rosary for Justice and Peace, listen to Godôs Word in 

Scripture, and offer our intentions to our merciful Savior.  For more info, contact 

Adrienne Miller at adriewilks@gmail.com or Mary Hicks at  m_hicks68@yahoo.com.  

Hope & Healing for 

Victims and Survivors of sexual abuse 

All are welcome to a Mass to pray for 

healing with Bishop Michael Burbidge 

here at Christ the Redeemer on Tuesday, 

June 20, 2017 at 7:30 p.m.  

If you are a victim/survivor of child 

sexual abuse and wish to report an 

allegation of abuse by clergy, an 

employee or a volunteer of the Diocese 

of Arlington, please contact Victim 

Assistance Coordinator, Rosa Colello, 

M.A. at 703-841-2579 or Aneliz Sipe, 

L.P.C. at 703-224-1468. 

SOCIAL JUSTICE  

Members of the parish Social Justice 

Ministry were at the 8:00 and 10:00 a.m. 

Masses on May 7 recruiting for new 

members. Unfortunately we were unable 

to be at all masses. We welcome and 

NEED anyone who is interested in 

participating with us. See our flyer on 

the credenza or email Adrienne at 

adriewilks@gmail.com for more info. 

Page 4 

 

Fr. Frank celebrates his  
40th Anniversary of Ordination 

this weekend on  
Sunday,  June 4.  

Please come to Atonement Hall 
and congratulate him at our 

Donut Sunday Masses after the 
8:00AM and the 10:00AM 

Masses. 

HELP NEEDED FOR CTRôS COMMUNITY MEALS MINISTRY  

Can you spare 4-5 hours on ONE SATURDAY A YEAR to help bring meals to 

homeless and food insecure neighbors in our community? 

Several years ago, our Fr. Art Johnson, SA reached out to parishioners in response to 

a request from the Loudoun County Salvation Army to provide hot meals to needy 

families on Saturdays when their children who qualified were not being fed at 

school. Every weekend volunteers from each of four local church communities take 

turns driving the Salvation Army canteen to two locations, in Sterling and Leesburg, 

and give out hot meals. The parish is in its 7th year of providing these meals. The 

number of people served has increased over the years from about 50 to over 200 

some weeks.  CTRôs turn is the second Saturday of every month.  HELP is needed to 

continue this ministry, especially drivers/servers.  More details are available 

through the CTRCC.org website where you can click on the link to the 

SignUPGenius page. You are also welcome to contact Monica Sasscer, 

sasscermf@aol.com or 703-505-4520.  PLEASE VOLUNTEER NOW! 

There are three ways to participate in this ministry:   
1. Drive the Salvation Army canteen vehicle from Leesburg to CTR to load the food, 

then to the Big Lots parking lot in Sterling and the Shenandoah Building in 

Leesburg. This is our greatest need! The canteen has automatic transmission and you 

do not need a special license to drive it.   
2. Serve and handout the food at each location.  2-4 servers are usually needed and 

families often volunteer as a team. The canteen leaves CTR about 3:30 and you are 

back at the church between 6:00 and 6:30 PM.   
3. Cook the ñCTR casseroleò and bring it to the church parking lot between 3:00 and 

3:30 on the designated Saturday afternoons.  We also request donations of bottled 

water and fruit or fruit cups. We normally need 12-16 casseroles to meet the need. 

SACREDNESS OF LIFE  

The Sacredness of Life Committee 

proclaims the inherit dignity of every 

human person from birth to natural 

death.  Our mission promotes the 

sacredness of life through our parish 

family and the community, through 

prayer, education, and service and 

advocacy in accordance with the 

teachings of our holy Catholic Church.  

Please join us at our next monthly 

meeting.  We will meet on Monday, June 

5, at 7:00 p.m. in the library.  Come and 

help us plan for Respect Life Month in 

October.  All are welcome. 

WOMENôS RETREAT: FIRE WITHIN 

Join Sister Helena Burnes, Jon  

Leonetti, Archbishop William Lori 

and others at the Maryland Catholic 

Womenôs Conference Retreat on Oc-

tober 6, 7, 8 at St. Maryôs university in 

Emmitsburg, MD.  Full retreat - $65 / 

Saturday only - $55.  Christ is calling 

you.  More information?  Go to 

www.marylandcatholicwomen.com or 

call Jeanne at 443-324-8487. 


